
Climbers  use  Edinburgh
Premier Inn as base camp
The Great British Youth Climbing Team stayed at the brand
new Premier Inn, Edinburgh Airport prior to the team taking
part in the World 2011 International Federation of Sports
Climbing European Cup.

The team visited the Edinburgh International Climbing Arena in
Ratho to take part in the competition and were generously
offered discounted accommodation by the nearby Premier Inn
Edinburgh Airport, Newbridge in support of their international
endeavours.

Premier Inn opened a new  £8.3 million 119 room state-of-the-
art hotel at Edinburgh Airport, Newbridge, last month.

For further information please visit www.premierinn.com
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